
Central Bucks High School-West 375 West Court Street  Doylestown, PA  18901-4097  Telephone: (267) 893-2500  Fax: (267) 893-5822 

 

B
  

CENTRAL BUCKS HIGH SCHOOL WEST 
 

Steeped in Tradition, Building on the Legacy, Inspiring the Future 

 

 
August 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

I hope you are having an enjoyable summer.  I look forward to continuing our partnership 

through Parent Council.  Membership to the council is open to all interested CB West parents. 

 

Meetings are scheduled for the following Wednesdays in the Tower Room off of the Main Lobby, 

beginning at 9:00 a.m. and concluding at 10:30 a.m.: 

 

September 22, 2021 

October 20, 2021 

November 17, 2021 

January 19, 2022 

February 23, 2022 

March 23, 2022 

April 20, 2022 

 

Some of the goals of the group will be: 

• To foster a dialogue between the home and school through the collegial sharing of ideas 

and concerns. 

• To undertake project(s) as developed by the group. 

• To support the school in the community by information sharing. 

 

I hope you will be able to participate in our 2021-2022 Parent Council.   

 

NOTE:  Back-to-School Night – September 9, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Timothy P. Donovan 

Principal 


